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FROM EXPERIENCE TO GROWTH:
REFLECTING ON THE FIRST TERM

Oita ALTs reflected on their 1% term
and discussed points for
improvement for the upcoming 2"
term.

Key topics included teaching through
language activities and providing
meaningful feedback to enhance
student engagement.

The session encouraged ALTs to
share experiences, identify effective
strategies, and explore ways to make
lessons more interactive and
impactful in the upcoming 2nd term.

ALT MEETING HIGHLIGHTS:
PRACTICAL STRATEGIES AND
CREATIVE IDEAS

At the recent Yamaguchi ALTs meeting,
participants explored hands-on sessions
to make lessons more engaging.
Highlights included creating Kahoot!
quizzes, trying out interactive worksheets,
sharing tried-and-tested classroom
activities, and reflecting on the first
Term’s successes and goals for second
Term. Creative ideas for English boards
and lunchtime announcements were also
shared. The meeting emphasized
collaboration, practical strategies, and
fun ways to boost student engagement.




